
Selsdon Park Medical Practice & Mitchley Avenue Surgery Joint PPG Meeting  

20th March 2023   - Held at Selsdon Park Medical Practice Meeting Room  

Attendees: 
Pauline Copeman  SPMP 
Meryl Doherty  Mitchley  
Jenny Bunner   
Satish Desai   
Shaida Dungarwalla   
Pauline Foster 
Brian Fox    
Elaine Grant 
Brenda Hibbs 
Pat Magill    
Dave Scott     
Jean Watkins   
Victoria Vyse   
Helen Wiggins    
Roger Wiggins   
 
Apologies: 
Marilyn Arbisman   
Jenny Bates  
Arnold Butler   
Helen Center  
Donna Coleman    
Akber Dungarwalla   
Patrick Fairchild 
Sue Fairchild    
Mike Grenfell-Williams    
 
 
 
1. Welcome  
2. Apologies – as above 
3. Minutes – confirmed  
4. News from the practices:  

a) CQC went well and both sites achieved a “Good” 
b) Impact of merger on patients and staff negligible 
c) Flu vaccination programme went well 
d) Dr Woolf is back from sick leave and Dr Patel is back from maternity leave at Mitchley 
e) Mitchley leak in ceiling of reception area over Christmas, still causing some issues 
f) Covid vaccines will not be arranged by the surgeries, those eligible will be sent a letter by 

NHS England 
5. Election of the Board – Chairman Dave Scott, Pauline will ask Paulette at Selsdon if she will do 

the minutes for the meeting and if she is not available Pauline or Meryl will do them 
6. Ayurveda lecture – we are still keen to proceed with this lecture, Meryl to contact the church to 

check availability. This is no longer available and the Selsdon Centre is also not available. 
7. AOB – discussed having Anna Whitter’s appointments online bookable, it looks as if this will not 

be possible. Also discussed having a PPG summer social arranged by Alex. 



8. Date of next meeting – we discussed a possible date of 26/6/23 during the day. Pauline and 
Meryl have talked about this after the meeting and to improve accessibility think that a virtual 
evening meeting might give more people the opportunity to get involved. 
 
  

 


